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I am in complete opposition to creating any such program this being Oregon 

Freedom Pilot Program that creates and in acts any added taxation on we the public 

to provide  

stipends to low-income families which I have been one of most of my adult working 

life. If the Dept. of Human Services wants to create such program they need to  

do so with funds that exist within their existing budget. I as a citizen even though 

growing older continue to go to work everyday 5 days a week even though I could be 

retired 

but I choose to continue to work so as not to be an added burden on society. Again I 

am completely opposed to added taxation in order to provide stipends to anyone. Any 

added taxation is and would be a burden on such as myself and many others.  


